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Dates for your Diary

Date Year group Event

27th January Whole School Jules at Home will be selling uniform from 2:45pm

4th February Whole School Short reports sent home

8th & 10th February Whole School TLCs

Online Parent Evening meetings
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Dear Parents and Carers,

We have come to the end of our Tempest unit of work and the children have each produced

a written and art outcome linked to their learning from this unit. I have been astounded as I have

seen the pieces of work develop throughout the unit into the final pieces today. The work

demonstrates the dedication and determination that every child has in school and showcases each

child's love of learning. When visiting the classes today, every child answered that they have

thoroughly enjoyed the learning that has taken place based on The Tempest, they have developed

their writing skills and have especially enjoyed producing their showcase pieces.

Although we aimed to invite parents to our whole school showcase next Friday, due to Covid-19,

this will now be an in-school experience for the children and staff only. I know you will want to see

the children's work and so a Sway will be produced and shared with you for you to celebrate the

wonderful work.

The children are so proud of their work, and I am exceptionally proud of every child!

Please have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you next week.

Mrs Fennelly
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Star of the Week 

Class Visit

Each week, I visit the children in their classes to 

celebrate the Star of the Week. During this time, I 

share a poster to discuss with the children.

This week we discussed how we need to be there 

for each other when our friends need support or 

help. We also agreed that at times we need help 

ourselves and we must remember to always ask for 

help- this might be about our friendships, our work 

or another worry we may have.

We will always remember that we're here for each 

other.

Mrs Fennelly
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William Shakespeare's The Tempest

This week each child, from Reception to Year 6, have 

produced their final piece of writing and art which has 

been inspired by The Tempest. The outcomes are 

outstanding, and we are so proud of every child with their 

engagement and enthusiasm for this unit.

The outcomes will be shared virtually with you next week 

via Sway.
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Eco Logo Competition

Many thanks and well done for all the wonderful 

competition entries for the Eco Logo competition. We 

were amazed at the high-quality entries and the 

knowledge that the children have demonstrated linked 

to environmental issues.

We will be judging the entries and will let you know the 

winner very soon.

Good luck everyone!!
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Thunk of the week
A thunk is an unusual question that makes you think. A beguiling question about everyday things that stops 

you in your tracks and helps you start to look at the world in a whole new light.

Which is more important, being 

right or being nice?
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Chinese New Year

The Chines New Year is being celebrated on February 

1st.

This year is the Year of the Tiger.

Happy New Year!!
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Be wowed by your local wildlife. Big Garden Birdwatch is for everyone, whether you're a complete beginner or a 

birding expert. Simply count the birds you see in your garden, from your balcony or in your local park for one hour 

between 28 and 30 January 2022.

Sign up here and you will get a free bird watching kit to take part:

Take part | Big Garden Birdwatch 2022 -The RSPB

https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/birdwatch-take-part/


Take part | Big Garden 

Birdwatch 2022 -The RSPB

https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/birdwatch-take-part/


Nature's Calendar: January - The RSPB

https://www.rspb.org.uk/birds-and-wildlife/wildlife-guides/natures-calendar-home/natures-calendar-january/
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How many books have you read?
At Simon de Senlis we love reading! How many books have you read though?

The National Book Trust have created some quizzes for you to see how many books you have 

read from their 'Best Book' list.

There are quizzes for every age group, but why not start at 0-5 and see how well you do!

If there are books that you haven't read, you could borrow them from the school or local 

library.

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/have-some-fun/quizzes/

Mrs Parker and Miss Gedney

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/have-some-fun/quizzes/






Simon de Senlis Primary – Weekly Update Issue #1
Simon de Senlis Primary - 21st January 2022

Let's Stay active.

Try this battleship 

game.

Have fun

Miss Bland



93rd St Benedict's Guiding, Northampton

St Benedicts have Rainbows/Brownies/Guides/Rangers aged from 4-17 years of age. Tuesday 

22nd February is Thinking Day for the whole Guiding movement. It is a time to reflect and 

renew our promises.

To celebrate this day Rainbows & Brownies from any groups can wear their 

Guiding uniform to school on Tuesday 22nd February.
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Parent and Carer Parking
Please be considerate of our neighbours and do 

not park on junctions or over driveways. This is 

especially prevalent in the roads close to school.
We have received complaints regarding parking at 

drop off and collection times and therefore asked our 
PCSOs to come and monitor this. In the New Year 
PCSO Shelton and Evans will visit us regularly.





Click to add text



A NEWSPAPER FOR OUR CHILDREN
ON THE FOLLOWING PAGES

14TH JANUARY 2022






